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PGCE Primary Teaching and Learning Pathway 2018-19
Dear Trainee
Welcome to the Primary Teaching and Learning Pathway.  During the first week of the taught course you will be given access to the module Study Guide, but in the meantime here are some suggested readings and activities that will set you on the right track.  
Recommended books & websites
Alexander, R.J.(ed) (2010) Children, their world, their education: Final report and recommendations of the Cambridge Primary Review.  London: Routledge.
· This is the most highly recommended text for the module – do please try to buy your own copy.
Thomas, G. (2013) How to do your research project: A guide for students in education and applied social sciences (2nd ed).  London: Sage 

· A very useful introduction to research theories, methods, analysis etc.  This will help you to make sense of the published studies you encounter.
Wyse, D. & Rogers, S. (eds) (2016) A guide to early years and primary teaching.  London: Sage.
· This brand new book offers a broad overview to inform 21st century primary teaching.
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CPRT website: www.cprtrust.org.uk
CPRT publications: http://cprtrust.org.uk/cpr/cpr-publications/
· Look here for a wealth of further reading…

Preliminary school experience
Equity – Voice – Aims – Curriculum – Pedagogy – Assessment – Community - Sustainability
Choose one of these eight themes and make notes from your observations, as well as discussing with staff and pupils – as appropriate (in primary school and secondary school).   More generally, look for every opportunity to learn from your time in school and gather as much paper evidence of teaching and learning as possible!  ***If you wish to take photographs, please only take photos of work or the school setting and NOT pupils.  This is a safeguarding consideration. ***
Gather notes on any discussions/observations/copies of schemes of work/medium term plans/ lesson plans to bring in to University, as directed.  Reflect on the differences at KS1, KS2 and KS3.
Please note that during the course there will be some optional activities that will incur a cost.  If you do not wish to take part in these activities you will not be at a disadvantage.

If you have any questions please get in touch via e-mail: H.RuckKeene@exeter.ac.uk
Looking forward to seeing you all in September!
Best wishes
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Hermione Ruck Keene - Primary Teaching and Learning Pathway Lead
�








